
 
 
 

December 20, 2016 
 
Business Record 
40 under 40 
 
RE: Robert “Rob” Sarchet 
 
To Whom it may Concern 
 
 

I would like to recommend Robert Sarchet as a 40 under 40 selection. Rob is a 

tremendous asset to Polk City, the Fire Department, the Four Seasons Festival, 

the City Council, and most of all to his family.  He manages to actively participate 

in all the venues that I have stated and still manages to be the leader of a first-

class family.  Rob is a born leader that is willing to share his talents to achieve 

the goals that he is working to accomplish.   

I have personally worked with Rob on everything but the Fire Department and 

can honestly say that his compassion is undeniable and is energy is endless.  His 

ability to assess the current situation and adjust is astounding.  He does all of 

this with tremendous sensitivity for the ideas and thoughts of his fellow workers. 

Without a doubt, this is a recommendation that I can make without hesitation.  

Thank you for your consideration. 

 

John Calhoun 
Director 
Polk City Development Corporation 


